
From: emagik5@aol.com
To: City Clerk Group
Subject: Thank you!!
Date: Monday, November 04, 2019 1:15:42 PM

On behalf of all child care but particularly as a preschool business owner who consistently is looking to expand, I
 wan to thank you for putting children first!!! It is wonderful progress moving forward.
Thank you
Erika Ronchietto
The learningden preschool
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